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The Planning & Zoning Commission Meeting scheduled for tonight, February 12, 2020, has been cancelled due to a lack of a quorum of the commissioners being able to attend.  
There will still be a public hearing for the Ward zoning variance, 945 Hickory Nut Mountain, at the Council Meeting tomorrow, February 13, 2020 at 6 PM. 
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